Gray, William E

From: Dutch Schulz <dutch1969@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 4:31 PM

To: Gray, William E **Cc:** Michael Anderson

Subject: Planning Commission item 25-0007 - 2402 N Nevada Ave. Rezoning request

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!

As President of the Old North End Neighborhood, I am requesting that the application for Rezoning of 2502 N Nevada Ave. be pulled from the consent calendar for Wednesday's City Planning Commission meeting. I and Mr. Michael Anderson will be making oral remarks during the meeting concerning this rezoning.

I regret the late notice, but neither I or any ONEN Board members received a Green Postcard on this item, as the President of ONEN is suppose to for any item within ONEN that comes before the Planning Commission.

Dutch Schulz

ONEN President

dutch1969@msn.com

https://oldnorthend.org/

1325 North Cascade Ave.

Colorado Springs, CO 80903

(719) 373-8962

OLD NORTH END